
From: Soura, Christian
To: Heaster, Chris <CHeaster@oepp.sc.gov>

Date: 2/27/2013 4:10:52 PM
Subject: Shared Drive Access for Rachel Card

Hi Chris,
 
                I’m OK with granting Rachel Card shared drive access to the same S drive folders that I have.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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